
Sibling Placement  FY2025
              Performance Standard is 78%

(July 2024 - September 2024)

Kansas City Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 484 471 469

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 642 635 633

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

75.4% 74.2% 74.1%

Northeast Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 381 372 370

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 541 528 523

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

70.4% 70.5% 70.7%

Northwest Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 169 177 184

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 237 244 251

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

71.3% 72.5% 73.3%



Southeast Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 245 245 260

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 333 331 349

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

73.6% 74.0% 74.5%

Southwest Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 326 319 315

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 438 427 422

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

74.4% 74.7% 74.6%

Wichita Region Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 872 877 890

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 1,202 1,190 1,202

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

72.5% 73.7% 74.0%

Statewide Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 2,477 2,461 2,488

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 3,393 3,355 3,380

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

73.0% 73.4% 73.6%



By Catchment Area:
Catchment Area 1 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 270 265 272

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 355 347 352

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

76.1% 76.4% 77.3%

Catchment Area 2 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 225 231 227

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 320 324 321

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

70.3% 71.3% 70.7%

Catchment Area 3 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 381 372 370

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 541 528 523

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

70.4% 70.5% 70.7%

Catchment Area 4 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 245 245 260

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 333 331 349

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

73.6% 74.0% 74.5%



Catchment Area 5 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 220 216 212

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 295 287 282

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

74.6% 75.3% 75.2%

Catchment Area 6 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 264 255 257

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 347 348 351

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

76.1% 73.3% 73.2%

Catchment Area 7 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 670 673 679

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 931 928 931

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

72.0% 72.5% 72.9%

Catchment Area 8 Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb Mar Apr May June

# of children who are placed with at least one 
sibling in out of home placement 202 204 211

Total number of children who have siblings in 
out of home placement on last day of month 271 262 271

% of children in out of home placement placed 
with at least one sibling

74.5% 77.9% 77.9%

Numerator:  The number of children who are placed with at least one sibling in out of home placement on the last day of the month.

Denominator:  The number of children who have siblings in out of home placement on the last day of the month.
Data Source: FACTS


